Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Gentlemen:

At the time FCCID EQUIR12E was granted on 4/26/2001, the letter of confidentiality
requested that internal photos be held from public view. Typically internal photos are not
held unless it can be shown that the general public could not view the internal workings
without destroying the unit. At the time of the filing justification was not provided. This
letter is to provide the following justification for holding the internal photos confidential:

The unit is potted and removal of the potting will destroy the boards and antennas.
Therefore, Motorola requests the internal photos of the boards and antenna be
held confidential. These are listed as items 5 and 6 on the original letter requesting
confidentiality.

Joyce Walker
Report Department Manager
Agent for Motorola Indala



